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To:  All Worshipful Masters, Wardens, Past Masters, Officers and Brethren of the Subordinate Lodges 
of the Most Worshipful Prince Hall Grand Lodge of Ohio, Free and Accepted Masons   

Greetings:  

The “2022 Grand Lodge Mid-Year Workshop” will convene on Saturday March 12th by way of zoom. 
In order to facilitate a seamless virtual event, all Brothers that plan to attend will be required to register 
for the event.  The registration link and additional registration related information will follow this 
Proclamation with in the week.    

This Proclamation is to be read at your stated business and work night meetings.   Take due and timely 
notice and govern yourselves accordingly.   

Given under my hand and private seal of the Most Worshipful Grand Master hereto attached at Akron, 
Ohio this 11th day of February, A.D. 2022, A.L. 6022
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